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This fund for Bèlgian physicians will accept contributions not

only fromn American medical men, but fromi every one \vho realizes

the great and urgent need of the doetors of poor bleeding Belgium.

A committee composed of proininent American physicians is being

organized, and this conmittee will have charge of the entire move-

ment; ail côntributions will be turned over to tliem as received.

To every physician in Amerîca we, of course, make an especial

plea for a small contribution to, this fund. iNo matter how small

the amount, it will be -welcome and lielp to swell the total. We

realize only too well the many deinands that we American phy-

sicians have to meet in our every-day life. But there is hardly

a physician in this great land of ours that cannot contribute flfty

cents or a dollar to this fund for Belgian doctors-and neyer feel

it.
We hope every one who rcads these words will send in at once

-to-day--some small sum-twenty-fiv-e cents will be gratefully

received.
Ail contributions should be addressed to the iFund for Belgian

Physicians ' care Aniericctn Medicine, 18 East 4lst Street, New

York City.
This committee wvill work with the Belgian Relief Committee

and doubtless arrange with that body to make disposition of the

funds collected. In oui November issue there will appýear a ful

report giving a list of aIl contributions, the names of the committee

in charge, and detailed information in regard to disposaI of fnnds,
etc.

Iu the ineantime, may no time be lost in creating a fund that

will bring a ray of comfort and cheer to our sorely afflicted Belgian

colleagues.-Am er'ican Medicine.
In connection with the above, Dr. Adam Il. Wright, 30 Gerrard

Street East, Toronto, will receive. and forward contributions.


